
Besides the Moe Township personnel, 22 people were in attendance. 
 
The meeting revealed the CLRSD debt settlement would require further scrutiny. An 
example: One Moe Township parcel owned by 9 or 10 different people was not billed 
the per parcel charge of $1,528.82 but each owner was billed $1,528.82. This was an 
error that must be corrected. Other discrepancies exist which will be reviewed & 
corrected during a special Township meeting to be held later this month. The exact 
meeting date will be decided later. 
 
It’s important you send your $1,528.82 check to Wayne Becker before  
9/15/09 if you want to avoid the bond interest charges. You will receive a second notice 
from the Moe Township attorney advising what additional charge you owe once the 
amount has been determined. Not sending the check in by 9/15/09 will result in you 
having to pay one year interest on the loan. If you want to leave the amount due (as an 
assessment) to be paid via your real estate taxes for the next 5 years, you do not have to 
send the check. 
 
One multiple parcel owner has hired an attorney to investigate the legality of the 
township charging for the CLRSD debt owed. During the meeting other individuals 
protested having to pay the $1,528.82, some saying their parcel(s) was/were not 
buildable so should be exempt. One or two persons thought the entire township should 
help pay the debt owed to the CLRSD. Another person thought since he was never if 
favor of the sewer project that he shouldn’t have to pay the assessment. 
 
The next Moe Township meeting will be held October 5, 2009 @7:00 P.M. @ the Moe 
Town Hall. 


